
 

 
  

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/171/2022-23                                                                                        05th JAN 2023 
 

EXTENSION OF WINTER BREAK  
GRADES PRE NUR - II 

 
 

Dear Parent, 
 

Greetings! 
 

Wish you a Very Happy New Year! 
 

With reference to circular number 52/1-2019 ACD (12) issued by Directorate School 
Education on 28.12.2022 regarding extension of winter break, please be informed 
that the school will remain closed for the students of Pre Nur to Grade II till 15 
January 2023.  
 

Regular school will resume from Monday, 16 January onwards.  
 
For any concern, please connect with the Class Teacher. 
 
 

Warm Regards  
 

Ms. Nidhi Tewari   
Principal  
 


